
🌟 Welcome to Our Monthly Newsletter 🌟

 Hello Happy Chatters families! 💛
We hope you’ve all had a wonderful summer filled with sunshine,
laughter, and precious family moments. At Happy Chatters, we’ve
been busy creating magical sessions for your little ones, and we are
so excited to share the highlights with you in this month’s newsletter.
From ocean adventures to circus fun, it’s been a joyful summer of
imagination, movement, and learning. 
Let’s dive in! ✨
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Summer Sessions with Miss Daisy 🌞
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Over the summer, our group sessions were filled with creativity, energy, and smiles
thanks to the amazing Miss Daisy! 💛

💙 Session 1 : Under the Sea
Our space turned into an ocean wonderland! Children joined a “sea clean-up”
challenge to learn about pollution, explored sea creatures, and moved their bodies like
darting fish and swaying seaweed. 🐬

🌱 Session 2 : Growing Strong
Through yoga, bubble play, and sunshine dancing, the children discovered what
plants need to grow, just like them, they need nurture, balance, and care. 🌞✨

🎪 Session 3 : Circus Fun
Beanbag balancing, scarf juggling, butterfly soaring, and calming “Bee Breath”
brought joy and peace to all. The children had so much fun while learning focus and
calm. 🎉

Miss Daisy’s sessions blended movement, mindfulness, and creativity, helping every
child shine at their own pace. We are so grateful for her and can’t wait to welcome her
back! 💛

http://www.happychatters.co.uk/


New and Exciting at Happy
Chatters

🌟 Star of the Month – Child C. 🌟

This month, we are so proud to celebrate Child C. 💜
Child C. has made incredible progress using their AAC device consistently in sessions. By
combining the device with GLP, Child C. has found their voice in a way that feels natural and
empowering. Every session is now fully AAC based, and we are amazed by how confidently
they express themselves, share their ideas, and join in with peers.

Child C. shows us that with patience, encouragement, and the right tools, communication
has no limits. Well done, we are so proud of you! 🎉

Author: Mirela Simona Tandara

COMING SOON 
Parent Session: AAC Device Workshop 📱

This September, we’re excited to invite parents to a special workshop all
about AAC (Augmentative and Alternative Communication) devices.

🌟 In this session, we’ll cover:
What AAC is and why it supports communication
How to use an AAC device in everyday routines
How AAC works beautifully with Gestalt Language Processing (GLP)
It’s a great opportunity to learn practical strategies, ask questions, and
feel confident supporting your child’s communication journey at home.
Stay tuned for dates and details coming soon!

📢 Ashley’s House – Weekend Respite Club for Autistic Girls

Registration is now open for Ashley’s House Weekend Respite Club! 💜

🗓 Saturdays and Sundays | 9:30 – 16:30
📍 St Helen’s School, Northwood
💷 £150 per session

Ashley’s House provides a safe, structured, and nurturing space where autistic
girls can connect, grow, and thrive. 🌸

📧 To register, email Dipaley at dipaley@ashleyshouse.co.uk
⚠️ Spaces are limited , secure your place today!


